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Y5/KDG. REGISTRATION 

 

For new/incoming Y5/Kdg. students, please call the office for 

registration information. 

 

Reminder that your child must be 5 by September 1, 2022. 

 

Call the office at 616-681-9189 

REMEMBER & HONOR 

Monday, May 30 
 

No school 

Last Days of School 

 

Oh my how close the end of the 2021-22 school year is 

coming!!! 

 

Reminder that we have half days those last two 

days...June 2 & 3.  These are 11:10 dismissals.  Be  

certain to make arrangements for student pick up. 

 

What a joy to have had in school classes this year!!!!! 

READER FEEDER 

 

Come out & visit the Reader Feeder at one of the 

stops on our schedule! 

 

The schedule will be:  Dates: 

9:00  Little Vikes Center  6/15/22 

9:45  Hopkins North Park  6/29/22 

10:30  Topaz Estates   7/13/22 

11:15  Sapphire Estates  7/27/22 

     8/10/22 

Y5/Kdg. Field Trip to the Nature Center & Bowling 

8:30-2:15  Tuesday, May 31 

AYSO (Youth Soccer) 
 

Registration for Fall 2022 & Spring 2023 is now 

open.  Go to www.hopkinsayso.com to enroll!   

FYI: 
    First day of school for the 2022-23 school 
year is August 25, 2022. 

I just wanted to take a minute to thank our families for so many things this year:  for entrusting your child(ren) 

to our care, for partnering with our staff to educate your children, for supporting our staff with kind words and 

encouragement.  It has been a joy to work every day with your child(ren).  I feel very blessed to be part of the 

Sycamore family.  I hope all of our families have a chance to unwind this summer and relax.  Please don’t  

forget to keep reading!  Discussing good books is such a great way to work on comprehension.  And keeping a 

summer journal is another great way to keep the writing skills sharp too.  HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!! 

                  

                                                                                                 Sincerely,   Ms. Mielke 




